
PUBLIC HEARING
The Harvard Conservation Commission will conduct a 
virtual public hearing under Massachusetts General Laws 
Chapter 131, Section 40, The Wetland Protection Act and 
the Code of the Town of Harvard, Chapter 119, Harvard 
Wetland Protection Bylaw, on Thursday, Oct. 6, 2022, at 
7:30 p.m. on a Notice of Intent filed on behalf of Pradeep 
and Marisa Khurana for minor modifications to the existing 
sewage disposal system, the addition of a two-car garage, 
deck, covered porch, modified gravel driveway and walkway/
retaining wall to an existing single-family home within the 200' 
buffer zone to Bare Hill Pond and the 100' wetland buffer zone 
to a wetland resource area at 110 Warren Avenue, Harvard.      
The application and plans are available for review on the 
Town of Harvard’s website here: https://www.harvard-ma.
gov/conservation-commission/pages/active-applications-
conservation-commission.
Meeting participation instructions will be listed on the meeting 
agenda post on the Town of Harvard’s website at least 48 hours 
prior to this meeting. The agenda will be posted here: https://
www.harvard-ma.gov/calendar-by-event-type/16.  
Any persons interested or wishing to be heard on these matters 
should appear at the designated time and place or may submit 
written comments, no later than 12 p.m. on the date listed 
above to lallard@harvard-ma.gov.   

Don Ritchie, Chair
Harvard Conservation Commission
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